Hi Everyone! You're doing great with the video lessons and CL assignments. Now, we would like to talk
with you, as a class, about any questions you might have on this week’s lessons and assignments.

We Algebra RH teachers will be testing out Zoom with our individual period classes tomorrow at 12 pm.
If all goes well, we would consider using this every few days to touch base with all of you, answer
questions, get feedback, and just hear how you are doing. Please keep in mind this is totally voluntary
and we will not be giving new instruction at this meeting.

Instructions for going on to your Zoom class on Wednesday, March 25 at 12 pm

(You should only attend the meeting designated for your specific Algebra RH class.)
Directions:

Go to zoom.us

Click “Join a Meeting”

Enter Meeting ID number (Posted on the announcements page tomorrow)

Enter Password number (Posted on the announcements page tomorrow)

Looking forward to seeing as many of you as can be there. Please have your questions about any of the
lessons in this unit so far ready.



